
Sent: Tuesday, January 10, 2023 10:12 AM
To: Campbell, Catherine  Mason, Waye

 Purdy, Trish 
Subject: [External Email] Community Planning and ED Committee

 

[This email has been received from an external person or system]

 

Hello

 

I am on the Executive of the Wanderers Lawn Bowls club and if possible we would like to
be added to the agenda of the above committee’s upcoming meeting.  Specifically, with
respect to Robert Pace’s presentation to the committee about a potential greenhouse for the
public gardens we would like the opportunity to address the committee directly in addition
to going through the process of engaging with staff as per Councils recent motion. We have
had conversations with Councillor Mason and he has indicated his support for our
appearance. 

 

Thank you

 

Mark Singer 




